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Two members of the staff of University of California's Scripps Institution of
Oceanography have been named to the advisory panels for United States-
Japan Committee on Scientific Cooperation by the State Department.

April 9, 1962

Two members of the staff of the University of California's Scripps Institution of Oceanography have been
named to the advisory panels for the United States-Japan Committee on Scientific Cooperation by the State
Department.

They are Roger Revelle, Director of Scripps and University Dean-Research, now on leave as Science Advisor
to Secretary of the Interior Stewart Udall, and Per F. Scholander, Professor of Physiology.

This Committee arose out of the meeting last fall of President Kennedy and Premier Ikeda of Japan. It has
been established to look for problems of interest to both countries and to set up joint scientific teams to carry out
research. Both countries will contribute men, materials, and financial support.

Harry C. Kelly of the National Science Foundation heads the seven-man U.S. delegation. Advising the
delegation is a group of five panels, covering the topics of exchange of scholars, exchange of scientific
information and material, scientific investigation of the Pacific Ocean, animal and plant geography and ecology
of the Pacific area, and cancer research. Revelle and Scholander are both members of the panels on scientific
investigation of the Pacific Ocean and animal and plant geography and ecology of the Pacific area.



